Daily Bulletin Monday, October 2, 2023

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be seated.

Student Announcements

Standley's 9th Annual 5 on 5 Basketball tournament sign-up deadline is tomorrow! If you have already signed-up, please check your roster, posted on Mr. Hartman's door, for accuracy. First games will go down on Thursday! See Mr. Hartman if you have any questions.

Books on display in our library:

We have had books on display for the past 2 weeks to celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month which takes place September 15 to October 15 every year. These books recognize and celebrate the many contributions of the American Latino community.

Additionally, this week is Banned book week which celebrates the freedom to read challenged books and brings attention to books that have been banned from libraries and schools.

Lastly, we have books on display to celebrate LGBTQ+ history month. These books help showcase gay rights & civil rights movements.

If interested please stop by the library to check out any of these books. Or if you need a book recommendation please ask Mrs. Dowling.

Attention all Standley students! The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk Sessions this week: Foster, Frank, Ohlin, Pina, Rannikko & Wright

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch. Wednesday you will follow your normal schedule.

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes.

Have a Mighty Monday!